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SPEND THE DAY ON THE GOLF COURSE WITH 
FRIENDS, FAMILY AND FELLOW GOLFERS 
WHILE RAISING MONEY FOR A GREAT CAUSE!  
 
From first time golfers to experts everyone is welcome at Selections 
Hole -in -One Tournament. All proceeds from the tournament go     
directly towards Selections to continue to serve individuals with  
developmental disabilities.   
 
Tickets are just $145, this includes a shared power cart, bottled water, 
scoring/proximity makers, and a Country Side banquet buffet meal of 
hand carved baron of beef and au jus, oven roasted potatoes, seasonal 
vegetables, and many more delicious items, dessert is also included!  
 
Register as a team of 4 and save $30! 
 
 
Not a golfer? No need to take part in the tournament. For just $50 you 
can attend the tournament banquet buffet meal and you will  also 
have the opportunity to take part in the silent auction.  
 

Lots of prizes and amazing silent auction items!  

¶ Date: May 27, 2017          Time: 8:00am  

¶ Location: Country Side Golf Course  

  [51466 Range Road 323, Sherwood Park] 

¶ Tickets are $145 (includes shared power cart, bottled water, 

scoring/proximity markers, Country Side Buffet Meal)  

¶ Register as a Team for $550   

¶ Not a Golfer? Attend the banquet for just $50  

For more information or to register please contact Michelle or Wanda                                                                            

at  780-461-5270 or bowling@selectionscareer.com  
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   Executive Directorõs Report 

Itõs common tradition to ring in the New Year with noise 

makers and party hats, but at Selections we celebrated     

differently by developing a new Strategic Plan for the year. 

This plan included setting the goals for our fundraising  

efforts such as: our upcoming Casino, Paint Night and Golf 

Tournament. Implementing our new multiyear contract with 

Community and Social Services (formally Disability        

Services), and preparing for Selections upcoming office 

move. Our lease expires June 2017 and we will be staying in 

this office building, just moving to a different floor. Details 

will follow once they are determined.  

Our Strategic Plan also includes Board recruitment and we 

are pleased to welcome two new members to our Board, 

Brittany Olinek and Domenique Gadsden. Both of these     

ladies will be valuable contributors to our Board.  

Agency promotion and awareness is also another goal of the 

Strategic Plan and we were just informed Selections         

received the Employer of Choice Award for a consecutive 

year. This is a huge accomplishment for Selections in our 

brand awareness. There are still more goals that I haven't 

addressed, however one of our main areas of focus will be 

on individual outcomes. This involves assessing how we are 

measuring individuals outcomes to ensure they are reaching 

their full potential.  

To assist the Selections team with reaching the goals of the 

strategic plan we welcome Joelle Banasch -Campbell, who is 

extremely qualified for her new role at Selections.  

In closing, as you all are aware the economy is still         

struggling making it difficult for those individuals seeking 

and maintaining employment.  

I leave you all with a couple of inspirational quotes from 

two very famous individuals:  

òBelieve you can and youõre halfway thereó -                         

           Theodore Roosevelt      

òNever, never, never give upó -                                                        

        Winston Churchill           

Judy Travnik ñSelections Executive Director                            

 

    Donor Appreciation  

Alley Kat Brewing Company  

Kenneth E. Armstrong     

Canada Alberta Job Grant  

CN Rail  

Culligan  

Dairy Queen (Sherwood Park)  

Governance Optimizer Ltd.  

Lavaine Hayden   

Tracy Hayden   

Robert Hudson    

Vera Kichton  

Jerome Klein  

Peter Kossowan 

Earl & Ruth Mansfield  

Orange Theory Fitness  

Chris Pederson 

Lydia Romanow  

Christine Schultz  

Linda Steedman  

Margaret Teasdale 

Bill & Dorothy Tront  

Sharon Travnik  

Judy & James Travnik  

Tim Hortonõs (9850-34 Ave) 

Tony Romaõs (Bonnie Doon) 

Glynn Williams  

World Health & Fitness  

May life bring you a reflection 

of the kindness youõve shown 

to others   

Thank You for  your           

Thoughtfulness  
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    Feature Individuals  

     Luigi Chiesa  

Luigi started working at Hughes as a proud lot attendant on 
January 17, 2017.  Luigi is a valuable member of the Hughes' 
team. Each staff member was amazed at how fast Luigi 
learned his duties and how Luigi completes each task with the 
highest standards.  

The Selections' team is pleased to be a part of this new chapter 
in Luigi's life.  

Congratulations Luigi!  

     Danny Bachand  

It is with great excitement Selections announces that on        
February 14, 2017 Danny started working at Hughes Petroleum.  

After his  first shift a    
coworker stated how pleased 
he was with Dannyõs       
hardwork.  

 

Congratulations Danny!  
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    Feature Individuals  

    Chris Bernard  

Chris started his volunteer position at St. Michael's Extended 
Health Care in December 2016. Chris's hard work and positive    
attitude is much appreciated by the St. Michael's staff.  

Chris always has a smile to offer the residents, staff and fellow        
volunteers.   

     Lina Bruni  

Selections is proud to congratulate Lina on her new volunteer role at      

Shepherdõs Care Kensington!    

Lina recently started volunteering at Shepherdõs Care. Here she helps 

out with the ice -cream social where she scoops and hands out delicious 

ice-cream cones to the residents. 

Lina also waters many plants throughout the centre and helps out with 

any other tasks that are assigned to her. Lina continues to do a         

wonderful job and we are excited to see her continue to grow with her 

new volunteer role.  

 

Volunteers are paid in six figures... S�;M �;I �;L�;E�;S.    

             

 ~Gayla LeMaire  

    Henry  Krause  

Henry works a lobby host position at Beaumont McDonalds. 

On his 1st anniversary with McDonalds November 15, 2016,   

he received a wage increase above the already set minimum 

wage due to his outstanding work performance!  

Way to go Henry!  

Henryõs co-workers and supervisor also very much enjoy his 

great sense of humor. 

Selections is proud to congratulate you on your                              

accomplishment!  

 

 


